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Many of you participated at our very recent Spokane forum.  
Thanks so much to each Lion/Lioness/Leo/friend volunteer 
for making Spokane a success. 
 
Next year we head to Louisville, Kentucky! 
Dates:    September 17-19, 2020   (Yes, 2020!) 
 
Register now at www.lionsforum.org 
 
VERY reasonable priced now at $ 285 per person. 
Register early to get your choice of hotel. 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.lionsforum.org/

